



ASSOCIATED STUDENT GOVERNMENT MEETING MINUTES	
1	Call to Order 9:43 am
2	Recognition of sacred lands of the Takelma People
3	Approval of Agenda – 1/21/2022 Alina Motioned to approve Andria second So moved
4	Approval of Meeting Minutes – 1/14/2021 Andria motioned to approve Samuel second So moved
5	Introduction of Guests and Public Comment Guests: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Marco Vasquez-EDI & Lead Title IX Coordinator-At TRC and RWC. EDI survey feedback, offer incentive as the survey is lengthy. Incentives are laptop, 10 tuition \$100 gift certificate. Need 400 student surveys to gain info for HB2590 grant funding. HB2590 Timeline for state legislatures to visit community colleges and RCC is identified as a site to visit for this bill to gain info on having students state how they feel unrepresented as a student for RCC to receive additional grant funding for these students. Oregon State Legislature-2021-2022 interim session. Students to submit testimony's for underrepresented students <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Christina Martin and Sam Ventura-Red Cross about the upcoming Blood Drive . Blood bank is really low on supply due to pandemic and really want to fill all spots for the blood drive on February 2, and asking people to want to save lives and one blood donation can save 3 lives. Students will free T-shirts for a blood donation! Danielle Neese- Full time student at RCC, part-time position doing healthcare IT. Interested in position of

DeVlaeminck, Chair

DeVlaeminck



	<p>Director of Publicity and Media. Attending today over zoom to observe and get a feel for ASG.</p> <p>Future Guests:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • AZP Leaders 	
<p>6</p>	<p>Director's Report:</p> <p>Good morning Team.</p> <p>It's great to be back together and I'm excited to kick off our ASG training series today. We have many irons in the fire and there is rich work being done daily. Thank you for your continued commitment to make Rogue a student ready college.</p> <p>The new Julie Raefield-Gobbo started this week and holds the new position of Community Government Relations Coordinator and Public Information Officer (PIO). I imagine that she will join us on for the training with President Kemper-Pelle. Rogue has waited a long time for a position like this and I am hoping for legislative and lobbying training and a strong presence with OCCA, the state and community college partners around the state. These are critical times and you are at the forefront of this work.</p> <p>The Student Affairs Management Team (SALT) is working closely with VP Ebenhack as we identify the criteria and process for prioritizing our work in the division and the college. This tool is designed to provide information about the work of each department in the Student Affairs division. This data will be used to inform the two-year long Program Prioritization process the entire college is engaged in as we seek to "right size" our district and "right serve" the needs of our students.</p> <p>This will require extra time and attention as we move through this process. I will work directly with Chelsea and Sarah and we will need some sort of work session to get your input on the work we are doing for the prioritization work.</p> <p>With all of that said, we are off to a running start.</p> <p>Happy Friday.</p>	<p>McKenzie</p>
<p>7</p>	<p>Advisor's Report: Seeing our team from the perspective of student leaders makes my heart so full and exploding with pride for the positive changes us student leaders are seeking to change</p>	<p>Daugherty</p>



8	<p>Associated Student Government Member's Reports</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • President of Governance: Izzy DeVlaeminck 9hrs • Business Specialist of Governance: Mollie Minner 10hrs • Vice President of Student Engagement: Kaia Keck 4hrs • Director of Clubs and Activities TRC/RVC: Andria Slaughter 12hrs • Director of Clubs and Activities RWC: Samuel Doggett 10hrs • Business Specialist of Student Engagement: Alina Furr 10hrs 	DeVlaeminck
9	<p>Campus Reports</p> <p>A. Redwood-Students in the student center! Café being open is bringing more students in the student center. The tutoring center is open!</p> <p>B. Table Rock/Riverside-adhoc committee to address signage and maps for students to know where they are going</p> <p>C. United –Suggest to Marie of tutoring center to promote the tutoring center and their mission to help students. Connect with other students on the rogue app addressing concerns</p>	Team
10	<p>Community Reports: None</p>	Team
11	<p>College Committee Reports</p> <p>A. Diversity Programming Board (DPB)</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Friday, January 21, 12:00pm- Request to view minutes as we have training all day today and this meeting falls during our lunch. <p>B. Student Engagement Team (SET)</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Friday, February 25, 11:30-1:00 pm <p>Last meeting info-10 different groups attend SET meeting and view minutes as a team</p> <p>C. Budget Advisory Team (BAT)</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Winter meetings over zoom <ol style="list-style-type: none"> i. Friday, February 11 1:30-2:30 pm over zoom ii. Friday, March 4 1:30-2:30 pm over zoom iii. Friday, March 18, 2:30-3:30 pm over zoom • Bat Feedback 	Team



	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • OCCA Summary of Bills Passed June 2021- Reviewing and addressing findings • Creating survey for TAG Bookstore model info from other community colleges in state • Committee Meeting Day-Thursdays 3:00-4:00 pm over zoom <p>H. Work Session</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • 1/24/22 12-1 pm over zoom • 1/31/22 12-1 pm over zoom • 2/7/22 12-1 over zoom • 2/14/22 12-1 over zoom • 2/28/22 12-1 over zoom • 3/7/22 12-1 over zoom • 3/14/22?? 12-1 over zoom 	DeVlaeminck
13	<p>Allocations</p> <p>A. \$300 for Pizza with the President Event B. \$600 for Clubs Days Events</p> <p>Mollie motioned to approve both Samuel, Alina, Andria, Kaia, second So approved</p>	Team
14	<p>Old Business/Information</p> <p>A. Student Huddle</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Winter term is Tuesdays from 12:30-1:30 pm over zoom-1 new student week 2 and 10 students week 3. ASG members make presence in huddle and pop in when you can and observe what students are saying and how we can support them. • No huddle during week 1 or finals week <p>B. Ossie's Cupboard</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Next meeting day and time TBD-add minutes from Sarah later <p>C. Recruitment for:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Vice President of Governance • Director of Publicity and Media 	<p>Daugherty</p> <p>Team</p> <p>Team</p> <p>Daugherty</p> <p>Team</p>



	<p>Work order is in place to update flyer with current team photos and those that need to get Chelsea their bio's please do so and she will send all updated info at once to get all new members on the website.</p> <p>D. Prioritizing Academic Programs & Services</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Students in a shared governance <p>Criteria finalized last night at 5pm and will be put on website today. Go over timelines later in training.</p> <p>E. Bat Forums</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Friday, February 4, 10-11 am over zoom • Wednesday, February 23, 3-4 pm over zoom • Tuesday, March 8, 1:30-2:30 pm over zoom • Thursday, March 17, 9:30-10:30 am over zoom • Tuesday, April 7, 9:30-10:30 am over zoom • Friday, April 22, 1:30-2:30 pm over zoom • Tuesday, May 3, 2-3 pm over zoom <p>F. CG 100 (Julia Fisher) ASG promo video</p>	<p>Team</p>
<p>15</p>	<p>New Business/Action Items</p> <p>A. Club Charters:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Studio B (Graphic Design) Andria motions to suspend consideration of something to charter this club, Alina second, so moved- • Student History Journal- Samuel motioned to table until next ES, Andria second, so moved • Latino/x Club-Abraham Reyes-President of Latino/x club, promote cultural diversity at RCC. Planning an event for World Day in May-invite all students to sign a paper and show inclusivity. Another project-Diversity Art project. ASG will help promote any clubs events through class wraps. Set up meeting with Abraham and Alyim in planning their events. Kaia motioned to approve this club charter, Andria second, so approved 	<p>Team</p> <p>Daugherty</p> <p>Daugherty</p>



	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Drama Club-Samuel motions to table this until next ES. Andria second, so moved <p>B. Spring awards: Student, Club, and Advisor of the year</p> <p>C. ASG Team Training</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Friday, January 21, 12-5 pm TRC • Friday, February 18, 12-5 pm RVC • Friday, March 11, 12-5 pm RVC <p>D. Ossie's Cupboard-Grand Opening</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • February 22nd-25th <p>After Clubs days integrating the student engagement committee in planning for the grand opening.</p>	
16	<p>Roundtable/Spotlight</p> <p>Izzy-Alina for stepping up into her role more on the team</p> <p>Kaia-Chelsea for reaching out when Kaia needed to pick me up and letting her know we are here for her.</p> <p>Samuel-Clubs Committee for pulling through and being hands on with planning and putting together the event for clubs days.</p> <p>Andria-Kaia for being present today with the insane week she had.</p> <p>Mollie-Clubs committee for picking up the pace and getting things together for clubs days!</p> <p>Chelsea-the entire team for all the work we are doing in each of our roles and subcommittees and</p> <p>Alina-the entire team and the subcommittees for all the work that is going on and gaining traction.</p>	Team
17	Adjournment 11:56 am	DeVlaeminck